
NEW HAMPSHIRE

Electric Co-op

December 8, 2009

Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
23 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 09-170 — 2010 CORE Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Secretary Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and seven copies of Rebuttal Testimony of Carol Woods.

Copies of this testimony have been circulated electronically.

Sincerely,

Carol Woods
Energy Solutions Manager

Enclosures
cc: Service List (via electronic mail)


